

Curriculum Newsletter Year 5 Spring Term

Dear Parents/Carers,

Happy New Year! Here is our Spring term newsletter. We hope you will find the information below useful.

Important Dates

Mon 29th Jan - Victorian day including workshop in school (children will be asked to come in

Fri 2nd Feb - Number day

Tues 6th/Wed 7th Feb – Parent Teacher Meetings (face-to-face)

W/B Mon 12th Feb - Half term Mon 19th Feb - INSET day

Wed 21st Feb – Ash Wed

Thurs 22nd Feb – Science Museum trip

Fri 23rd Feb – Dress to Express Day

Fri 1st March – Y5 Collective Worship (year group assembly)

w/b Monday 4th March – Curriculum Week – Life in all its fullness

Curriculum Information

For information about what your children will be learning this term, please see the curriculum overview and detailed curriculum map in the Year 5 section on the school website, as well as links to useful websites, e.g. White Rose Maths.

PE Days

The children will have PE lessons on the following days:

Monday - 5K (Indoor PE)

Tuesday - 5S and 5T (Indoor PE)

Wednesday - Whole Year Group (Outdoor PE)

Children should bring their P.E. kit into school on Monday. They will bring home their kit on a Tuesday after their first lesson. On Wednesday, the children should come to school in their P.E. kit. They will wear their kit for the whole day. They do not need to bring school uniform on this day. In addition to their basic kit, children require a pair of trainers. Plain navy blue jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt will be of benefit when the weather is colder. Your child may not be allowed to participate in P.E. lessons without a full kit, including shoes. Jewellery should not be worn and any new ear piercings will need to be covered if they cannot be removed. Please ensure that all clothing is clearly Īabelleď.

Reading

Please ensure that children have a reading book in school every day. Please keep reading regularly with your child and talk and ask questions about their reading. The children will have opportunities to visit the school library each week.

Home Learning

Children will continue to receive a maths task and spelling and grammar task each Thursday. There will also be additional topic tasks during the term. Please remind your child that homelearning is due in on a Tuesday. Information regarding homelearning for the week will be on Google Classroom.